
 So what did I just say about those other ones? I've followed Jesse & Michelles advice because 
I've got the pedagogical spaces in it. I have followed Jesse because they're not all 
descriptive. ....This is happening in this image. I've taken into account michelle because she 
was much more interested in the traces of the children and Sarah because she liked the traces 
as well, but I also need to be looking at which ones will be larger.

And steph because I have got them under-20 images. I have sequenced them. Not quite really well 
yet, but I will of. And they fit well together. And she was more keen on the traces as well. So 
how have I appeased myself, though?

And you can put that in the write up?

yup. So How have I  apeased myself? I have shown the education, of the A-levels, the GCSE, the 
self-led, child led autonomous education, the in-between and the things that I do to stitch it 
altogether, basically. So it does show it all, and it is what I set out to show.  oh  Where's 
that urm? I still haven't printed those extra couple of pages. You know, the ones that I said 
you are in one of those printed because that was like the picture of the card and stuff, & I 
want that  in there.

ok

But at the moment, what I'm saying is right. So first things first, I'm starting on those 
images.

So what two images my finishing on I think those two personally, I think the dark shadows and 
the rainy day thing.

Do you want to tell it in like a chronological order?

No. not at all, what I need to. What steph said was was that I need it to be that when you turn 
the pages, the images don't look all the same, the same, the same. Because then you are 
interested and you get more absorbed into it. And you actually ... because as she said she was 
like if you had urm ... that image and. Let's say that that image because I think that was 
quite an important one. If you had those two images on the wall, you would look at that one and 
you would really look at and you might spend 10 minutes, 20 minutes looking it .Where as that 
one you'd spend like 30 seconds looking at. And basically what she was trying to say was, was 
that she wants it to be that when you turn the page, each page, you want to you want to spend 
time looking or not want to. But you have to. You have to spend time looking to see what's 
going on. So like this one, for example, you'd have to look, that one you would have to look 
for quite a long time to decipher what's going on in that image.Narritvely. This one you'd have 
to look and engage because you'd have to look to work out what's going on with the stuff on the 
table. This one you have to look to be able to understand what Bodie's doing, this one you have 
to look because you have to read what the books are about, this one you have to look, because 
you have to see what Finns doing and actually really get in to that. Same with Amelias stuff 
there, this one with what he's got written on their, you have to get into it. This one, the 
fact that her hand and the strings in midair is catching you. This one yes ok  So it shows what 
traditional sat their learning type things. However, the fact that this pedagogical space is 
involved in it and the book that he's reading would be in that that one.

I think that's probably these too, are the least easily readable ones, but they do show,  they 
do show a different style of learning. And that is still really important. I can't just. I 
can't just do everything that the tutors want to do and not tell the story. That I was trying 
to tell. 

I think that's why it's like with oska. You may have more images but it's showing different 
things 

and it's different things that they all do.But the boys aren't doing it just at the moment. And 
that's the point. That's what I'm trying to show was this juxtaposition of trying to work like 
this, doing the exams, structured, learning whilst, trying to work like this. And how that 
interacts with each other. And I think that's probably a good way of showing how actually 
that's an amazing way of showing how that interacts.

So I would say that you can see the workspace and you see everything going on, at the same time

Yeah, it's all different kinds of learning.

yeah.

I would be tempted to take that one out, move those two up and just have that on the last page

maybe yeah

because it's the last page  you only need one dont you, and I dont need to have that image of 
Bodie because this one shows everything that bodie is doing.



yeah it doesn't have to b of the people

and he's in there, and thats the thing its not photos of the kids, it's photos of learning, and 
how that happens. 

Like you were saying about the spending time to understand the narrative of things, like this 
where you are, this and this together, you've still spend time to look. 

Yeah.

 So I know this one is going to take longer because if you sit down and actually know what's 
going on now, then the other page is a bit quicker and easier.so  you look into it and then you 
do look into their space a bit quicker 

and maybe that's better as well, because what you don't want is you don't want page after page 
where you have to sit and stare for ages.

Yeah like the first 3 pages have been really intense and they go for it. Then you start losing 
interest. 

Okay, so maybe what I need to do then is mix up the ones that you have to spend longer reading 
with, the ones that you can spend less time reading with the ones like these ones that you can 
spend less time on. Like these ones It's very obvious what I'm trying to say with them. So 
maybe, if I move those down .... because the idea is supposed to be how it is Jusxtaposed

Yeah.

So like setting steph was saying on her thing like you have one looking in, you have one 
looking out that kind of thing. Well maybe what you do is you have one showing one type of 
education and one showing another type of education, and then back to that first one and then 
back to the Second one

 and it get closer and closer as you go. And so this it gets to the point where you end on this 
one in the middle

 Yeah. And then it ends on the page.

YES "I'm going to stop work now" which I think is perfect isn't it, like you couldn't get a 
better page for it. I almost feel like those to a surplus. Or those two. Like two of those 
should go. Do you see why?

Mmmm

Andagain, I think I think if you put this. You can make each page individually if you've got 
the same images. 

I can't swap them around what I would need to do is say to Sarah. Do you think I need to lose 
these two? But what I really like about, these two images, the albums and the art one, is it 
shows the music and it shows a different curriculum of learning. And I can talk about that in 
the text if I want to.And I want there to be artin there, I don't want there to not be art in 
there because it's a huge part of it.

Well, what about these two? About, for instance, doing it like that , when you start off on one 
page. Got a blank page and the one page. 

No. Just because the fact that I just think I really want those two images to be the starting 
images of the whole thing, I think that really they set the scene. I mean, I will keep this 
one. I won't take that out. But I always say that if I was going to do anything, that would be 
the start, that would be the end.

 Because the start is an image of you speaking about how you feel trapped in this space, that 
we can't do anything about it. We've chosen it  is what it is. This is what we're doing. the 
Boys are doing this education. They are do these exams. We have to do this, but we just want to 
be out of it. We dont want to be doing it. And you're ending it on saying "I'm going to stop 
work now!". So you're ending it. And it's almost like an end to there are exams is almost like 
an end to their home ed kind of life, isn't it? For the older to. 

YEah

But I won't take that image out because I think it's really important

you could start on two strong images?

 But I think it's really important to have me in there and that trace of me and my education as 
well, because that I think is really important for showing them (the children) how education 
can change and adapt and differ as you get older as well. And that is not like a, you know, 



until you're 20 and then you go off to work and then that's it. Really happy apart from the 
fact that. I wish that was just one image at the top. Well, I wish it wasn't two.

unless You'be got anything else that you can put in with this to move it? 

But then I'd be at two for two, four, six, eight, ten, twelve, fourteen, sixteen. And  no I'd 
still only be atseventeen Images wouldn't I?

Yeah thats still ok I think

So what could go with that blue one? What do I want to show? 

Maybe. Maybe think about what? Maybe think about what you think is missing and what you want to 
add to this story and then come up with a scenario that matches this image specifically.

Well, I know Amelia's are is in there. But what I feel is missing from it actually specifically 
is Bodie's art. I mean,  rarely thats  missing. So what if I could do something to include some 
of that in it? I Mean, I've got this shot. I don't want to use this specific shot, but This of 
his room. so it's got the pieces of art in it  and stuff? IT is quite blue and I could reshoot 
that to make it more in tone with that. But there's no getting around the fact that that works 
so much better.

yeah but You can move elsewhere can't you and put that on a different page.

I wonder if I tried..... Next to.... Well, that actually goes quite well with that one as well. 

Yeah it does actually doesn't it

The lines, and the sofa are similar lines. and that one is similar coloring. 

but Then where would that one go? Better. 

Yes. See, I can't not have that image in there.

But again, that might go better with an art picture of Bodie's. 

Yeah, potentially. 

Well, what if you ....

Actually those two images really nicely together. 

Well, if you were to get a picture of Bodie doing digital on his iPad,

ah now that would work

and that would go quite nicely with that.And you can have the background colours and things to 
match.

I could almost frame it differently. Couldn't I,  I could do the same kind of image, but. Where 
that's facing into the middle from the right. 

Exactly. 

That could be Facing Into the left.

Have similar colors or something like that may match nicely.

And then that would confuse the viewer because it would look like the same image essentially 
actually or like a mirror image. But when you actually looked at it it wouldn't be the same 
image.

and again because Bodie does the different types of digital drawing. You ca pick him doing a 
digital drawing that goes with it.

 Yeah, that's right.

Yeah. the Tim Burton ones or something like that,  I think even the pen and in rather than the 
bright light ones you can have something like that and that would match quite nicely I think.

ok

But I dont know, I really like the way that the test tubes and the back of the sofa go 
together. I really like that, but at the same time.

And what if it's those two flipped around? And then this one and the other one go on the next 



page. 

I dont know. Well, look it doesn't work that way weirdly, I wouldnt of thoguht it would of made 
such a big difference. 

So they got into that. Because then you go in from this, which is

 structured, unstructured, structured, unstrapped. Well, it's not much structured.

This is kind of in the middle. And this is the kind of stuff.

Yeah, because at the end of the day uni is a A lot of it is self led. Well although just seeing 
it all like that. It still doesn't, it doesn't flow as well. as going back to just having just 
those ones. Or maybe I just take my m.a out of this for now. But when it comes to final F.M.P, 
when it comes to  exhibition and books and stuff, I can relook at this image.

Yeah, and then you can tell that story more then can't you. And if you've got more, more space 
and more time, and more description to be able to to explain This is what I'm doing, where I'm 
from, 

because at the end of the day, 

but I'm also doing that.

Yes.

At the end of the day, I have a Gulliver's Travels book in there. and By having the hundred 
albums, I am putting myself in. 

Yeah. 

And it's like, you know, I told you about it before in the last module about that. The Susan 
Bright stuff about the mother being dissolved into the image. I know it's not as obvious in 
these. But that is still what's happening at the end of the day isn't it.  I am still absorbed 
into. I am still absorbed into both these images and into their education, so it is still 
there. You dont need a big .... Oh maybe I could have it on the back of the book? You know, 
like how they have authors pictures rather than having a picture of me. I could just have lost 
picture instead.

Actually thats a good idea.

Hmmm I like that. I'm happy with that. How many images have I got? 

Yeah do that. 

Two. Four, six, eight. Ten, twelve. Fourteen. Fifteen. Woohoo Look at me.

Awesome, Oh yeah cause you've got that one up front

Ok cool I'm done. 


